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NEWS RELEASE


August 9, 2016
Punta Gorda Police Focus on a Safe School Year
Tomorrow marks the end of the summer and back to school for Punta Gorda Middle School and Charlotte High School. Punta Gorda Police School Resource Officers will be teaming-up road patrol and school staff to educate new and returning families on the importance of safety first. 

Punta Gorda Police Chief Tom Lewis said, “The unthinkable can happen in seconds. By providing education, taking precautions, and staying alert, we all have the ability to protect our most vulnerable citizens. Those of us in law enforcement have seen the tragedies that can occur in just moments. Together, we can prevent such tragedies from ever happening in Punta Gorda.”
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Education efforts will be focused on the proper installation of child seats, wearing your seatbelt, and safety in and around vehicles and school buses. The police department is reminding the public about the 15 mile per hour speed limit in school zones and to be extra careful during your morning ride as children will be at bus stops and walking to school. 

Other City Schools are set to return on the following dates.

· Punta Gorda Middle School on August 10th
· Charlotte High School on August 10th
· Baker Head Start on August 11th
· Good Shephard Day School on August 17th 
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